
 

Newest Coast Guard Cutter Takes To Sea 

Coast Guard Cutter Hamilton (left) steams in formation with Coast Guard Cutter 
Raymond Evans in the Florida Straits Nov. 10. Hamilton – the fourth national security 
cutter – will be commissioned Dec. 6, 2014, in Charleston, South Carolina. Raymond 
Evans is the 10th fast response cutter and has been operating out of Sector Key West, 
Florida, since being commissioned Sept. 6, 2014. U.S. Coast Guard photo. 
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